Oct 4, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We wanted to let our families know that the district administration office will be closed on
Tuesday, October 5 as we move to our new location:

Caledonia Community Schools

District Administration Office

8948 Kraft Ave SE

Caledonia, Ml 49316

Phone & fax remain the same: (P: 616.891.8185, F: 616.891.9253)

We will reopen on Wednesday, October 6 at our new location. Thank you for your patience and
understanding.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



